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THE WATER AND WASTE OPERATORS ASSOCIATION OF  

MARYLAND, DELAWARE AND DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA                                                                                                             

 

2023 WWOA GERALD H. SLATTERY  

SHORT COURSES SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 

 The WWOA is pleased to announce that the Gerald H. Slattery Scholarships will be awarded to selected WWOA members 

to participate in the Annual Water and Wastewater Operators Short Courses.  The Short Courses will be held June 4th - June 

9th, 2023, at Mount St. Mary’s University, Emmitsburg, MD. 

 The Scholarships cover the expense of registration, lodging, and meals (as provided by the Short Courses) for WWOA 

members selected at a random drawing to be held at the Executive Board Meeting on March 15, 2023.  Members need not be 

present to win.  Only one entry per member will be accepted.  Up to sixteen (16) scholarships will be awarded (four for each of 

the WWOA's Sections).   

 To enter the drawing for the Scholarships, simply complete and return the entry form below so that it is received no later 

than 4 PM March 13, 2023, by mail or email.  Only applicants that were 2022 WWOA members and are now current 2023 

WWOA members (2023 dues paid as of March 13, 2023) are eligible.  Winners will be notified no later than March 25, 2023.  

Scholarships are valid for the 2023 Short Course only and are not transferable.  If a winner is unable to attend or receives Short 

Course funding from any other source (excluding themselves or employer), the scholarship becomes void. Winners must claim 

scholarship no later than April 22, 2023.  The registration fee will be paid by WWOA directly to the Short Courses.  No cash 

awards will be made directly to winners.  WWOA is not responsible for lost, stolen, misplaced, unreadable or late entries. 

If you have any questions regarding the 2023 Short Courses Scholarships, please contact info@wwoa.net. 

For more information about Short Courses as it becomes available, please visit www.wwoShortCourses.org.   

 

 

2023 WWOA GERALD H. SLATTERY SHORT COURSES SCHOLARSHIP ENTRY FORM 

 
 Please enter my name in the drawing for a scholarship to attend the 2023 Water and Wastewater Operators Short Courses, June 4th – 

June 9th, 2023.  I understand the drawing will be held on March 15, 2023, at the WWOA Executive Board Meeting and that I need not be 

present to win.  I further understand the rules described elsewhere in this notice and agree to the conditions of entry. 

 

Name: __________________________________WWOA Member # __________________________Section_________________ 
         (Required for valid entry) 

Title:   ___________________________________ Company:  _____________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

City:      ___________________________________ State: ____________________ Zip: ________________ 

Phone (work) ______________ (cell) _____________email _________________________      Signature: _________________________ 

 

My work location is in (Check ONLY one):  ____ Maryland   ____ Delaware    ____ District of Columbia_____ 

 

Complete this entry form and send to:  WWOA, P. O. Box 279, Tilghman, MD 21671 or email to info@wwoa.net or 

complete online form at www.wwoa.net.   All entries must be received in-hand, no later than 4:00 P.M., March 13, 2023. 

 

To confirm your membership status, send an email to info@wwoa.net 

Cori Cameron, Past President 
Bill Shreve, Vice President 

Kristy McAndrew, Secretary 

Michael Emery, Treasurer 
 

mailto:info@wwoa.net
http://www.wwoshortcourses.org/
mailto:info@wwoa.net
http://www.wwoa.net/

